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Wednesday 8th November 2023 
 
 

 
 
 
Dear parents/carers, 
 

Aladdin Thursday 7th December 
 

 
On Thursday 7th December, the whole school will be going to see the pantomime ‘Aladdin’ 
at the Winding Wheel in Chesterfield. The children will have an early dinner and we will 
leave school at 12.30 pm for the performance, which starts at 1.45 pm. We expect to be 
back at around 4.45pm.  

This total cost of the trip will be £22.00 per child. Although this is a voluntary contribution, 
the trip can only go ahead if enough funds are forthcoming. Please log on to Parent Pay to 
make payment and also give your consent for the trip by Friday 1st December. 

If you are available to hep support your child’s class at the pantomime please email 
sneedham2@longstone.derbyshire.sch.uk. 

Many thanks, 

 

Sally Needham 

School Business Officer 

 
 
 
 
 
 


